
 

March 4, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Dennis Hedke, Chairperson 

House Committee on Energy and Environment 

Statehouse, Room 581-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Hedke: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2373 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2373 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2373 would amend current law to create a January 1, 2016 sunset for the Renewable 

Energy Standards Act.  The bill would also delete all references to net renewable generation 

capacity for calendar years 2016 through 2020. 

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities indicates that it is not possible to estimate the fiscal 

effect of the bill on Kansas cities.  Passage of the bill would have no fiscal effect for the Kansas 

Corporation Commission. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Amy Gilbert, KCC  

 Larry Baer, LKM  

 Pam Fink, DofA 

 Aaron Dunkel, KDHE 


